
 

 
 

at the Shrives  

(Comments and photos courtesy of Ray Binks) 

 

Happy hour for November 2023 was held at the home of Barbara and 

John Shrives. As usual, members provided a plentiful supply of snacks. 

There were many topics of conversation, but many members were keen 

to discuss their recent holidays as they consumed the yummy food. As it 

was a pleasant sunny evening Barbara showed some people around her 

beautiful garden and flowers. Overall, it was another great happy hour 

and eventually Doug Lawerence called everyone together and thanked 

John and Barbara once again for their hospitality. 

 

  
Judith and Christine chatting Barbara showing Brian her garden. 



  
Jenny M, Jenny W & Margaret enjoying a glass of 

wine.  

Jackie, Margaret & Barbara 

  
Doug, John & Jim enjoying the sunny evening. Keith, Brian, John & Jim chatting under the patio. 

 

 

Doug thanking John and Barbara for their hospitality. 
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